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News Release 

May 19, 2022      

Industrial Accident - Town of Eagle  
 
On Thursday, May 19, 2022, at 7:44 a.m., The Waukesha County Sheriff’s Department was dispatched 
to an industrial accident at Summerset Marine Construction located at W357 S8715 Chapman Ln in the 
Town of Eagle. 
 
Once deputies arrived on scene, they immediately began evacuating employees from the area of the 
business. Deputies had the employees gather at a business south of the location of the fire, so they 
were out of harm’s way. Two employees were transported via ambulance to local hospitals for their 
injuries. These injuries are not believed to be life-threatening.  
 
Incident fire command and law enforcement were in communication with staff at the Eagle Elementary 
School. For precautionary measures, the students at Eagle Elementary School were evacuated due to 
the school’s proximity to Summerset Marine Construction. The Waukesha County Sheriff’s Department 
was able to assist school staff with the evacuation as students were transported via buses to Palmyra-
Eagle Highschool where they could be reunified with their families. Fire command has determined there 
are no longer any safety concerns for Eagle Elementary School or the Eagle community.  
 
The Waukesha County Sheriff’s Department would like to thank all the Fire Departments and Law 
Enforcement Departments that assisted along with the citizens and local business owners for their 
extreme generosity during this difficult incident.  
 
This incident remains under investigation by the Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office, the Wisconsin 
Department of Criminal Investigations, Occupational Safety and Health Administration and the Kettle 
Moraine Fire District. 
 
Lieutenant Nicholas Ollinger  
Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office 
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